A Public Hearing of Port District No. 1 of Grant County was held at the Port District office at
101 F Street SW on February 2, 2023 for the Commissioners to discuss amending the Protective
Services RCW to include private sectors.

Commissioner Connelly opened the public meeting at 2:05pm. There were no public comments
and the public meeting was closed. Present were Commissioner Kuest, Dave Burgess, Catalina
Blancas, Samie Gillie and Dahlia De La Rosa. On the phone: Commissioner Morris, Darci Kleyn
and Sonia Padron.

Upon motion by Commissioner Morris, Seconded by Commissioner Kuest, Chris Ries will move
forward with drafting a letter to the legislators to amend the Protective Services RCW to include
providing protective services to private sectors/entities.

The meeting was adjourned at 2:15pm.
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